
RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

THE JEWISH CENTER 

131 WEST 86ru STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024 

SCuuriter 4-3511 

December 7, 1965 

Dear Colleague: 

It has been suggested that it might be worthwhile 

publishing, for our synagogues’ use, a set of five 

volumes, consisting of the Hertz Siddur and Bible. 

Each volume would consist of a different Hunash, 

followed by the Sabbath morning section of the 

Hertz Siddur. 

Even before checking into the expenses involved, I 

would like to have your reactions as to the ed- 

visability and feasibility of this project. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/lg 


